
Community Council Minutes 

2021-2022 
Meeting Date:  January 10, 2022 via Zoom 

Attendees:  Brian Bolinder, Angela McBride, Amy Mackay, Anne Jeppesen, Brynn Clinger, Grace Tea, 

Holly Reynolds, Jennifer Carr, Joani Stevens, Kristin Spere, Tiffany Rees, Curtis Stromberg, Gordon 

Griffiths, Arlynne Larsen, Margaret Jeppesen and Brianne Wetsel. 

Welcome:  Brian Bolinder 

Brian stated that we will be reviewing both the December minutes and the January minutes in February. 

We discussed the pro and con list that was compiled with the Student Body Officers in Dec. Mtg. 

 -Possibly adding Jump Starts the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays.  The DOJ videos will start the 1st 

Monday of the Month from January until end of the school year.  We will be combining the DOJ and SEL 

lessons. 

 -Possibly funding for an accompanist for Ms. Petty, (our choir teacher). 

 -Make announcement at the end of the school day for Homework Lab. 

 -Although the Master Schedule is complicated, maybe looking at possibly not having AP Chinese 

at the end of the day and also moving Honors English so students can take different honors classes at 

the same time. 

 -Mr. Stromberg reported that the girl’s bathroom stalls are now in working order. 

Counseling Report:  Mr. Griffiths sat in for Mr. Plant  

 -they finished up groups.  They went well. 

 -They are in the middle of Class schedule changes for 2nd semester. 

 -Coming up Mtg. with Elementary 6th grade teachers, 9th gr. CCR’s 

Teacher Report:  Mrs. Damron was absent. 

SBO Report:  Margaret Jeppesen reported. 

 -They worked hard and did a great sub for Santa. 

 -They had 250 plus show up for the Skate Night. Those that attended said it was super fun and 

something they think they will do again. 

 -Hopefully wanting to have a Valentine dance Feb. 11th. 

 -They have earned about $8,700.00 for the marquee. Still working on it. 

 -They would really like Venmo or card reader for the charger store. 



PTSA Report:  Angela McBride 

 -Provided Lunch for the Teachers in December. 

 -Helped the Service Club do good deeds throughout the school and community. 

 -Charger Club distributed Thank-You’s to:  Janitors, Police dept., Teachers & Staff. 

 -Looking to pull in a speaker for White, Blue, Yellow Week Feb. 21st-25th.  

Thinking of using someone local.  Suggested:  Ben Kjar, Alex Bojo 

-Wanted to know the SEL topic for February. 

Trust Lands Expenditure Updates:  Mr. Stromberg 

 -We will have some left over money, things to possibly spend money on. 

  *Lower Class Sizes 

  *Math Lab for 7th & 8th grade students 

 -Remember that we need to think about funding the Academic Coaches for year 2023-2024. 

School Improvement Plan: 

 -We will talk about goals in February. 

Marquee: 

 -Look for donations from businesses. 

 -Holly Reynolds talked about a Love your school campaign for February. 

 -Margaret and Anne Jeppesen sent about 7 corporate letters before the holidays. 

 -Anne would like some help contacting businesses: 

  *Have a deadline and accountable time when all contacts should be made. 

  *Angela will ask PTA if they will be willing to help contact businesses. 

*Brian talked about every council member taking about 3-4 businesses and splitting up           

the contacting. 

Closing remarks:  covid is affecting our school but we are not sure what the future holds 

 -like a cancellation clause for speaker for White, Yellow, Red week. 

 -Possible cancellation of the Feb. dance. 

Motion to adjourn by Tiffany Rees and Brynn Clinger seconded the motion. 

Next Meeting February 7th, 2022, 10:00AM 


